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Monday 24th March 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
The Yorkshire Wildlife Trust have partnered up with a local artist Louis Dorton to promote local 
interest and knowledge of the wildlife along the Holderness Drain. Year 2 Squirrels and Year 6 Owls 
have recently worked with Louis in school and shared some of their wonderful ideas for artwork to 
create a mural on the electricity substation near to the drain on the corner of Exeter Grove and 
Preston Road. 
 
On Thursday 17th April, there is an open invitation for any of our children to pop along to the sub-
station between 10.30-12.30 to help Louis bring the ideas to life. Younger children must be 
accompanied by an adult. If your child would like to take part in this project, there is no need to 
book, just turn up on the day! 
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